
 
 
NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 
  
A public meeting of the Budget Committee of Columbia Gorge Community College, 
Hood River and Wasco Counties, State of Oregon, to further discuss the budget for 
fiscal year July 1, 2020 to June 30, 2021 will be held remotely via Zoom on May 5, 
2020, at 6:00 pm, in light of the current circumstances regarding social distancing. The 
purpose of this meeting is to receive the budget message and to receive comment from 
the public on the budget.  A copy of the budget document is currently available for 
inspection at cgcc.edu/budget. This is a public meeting where deliberation of the Budget 
Committee will take place.  Any person may discuss the proposed programs with the 
Budget Committee. This meeting will be accessible remotely by dialing 1-669-900-6833 
and entering the meeting ID, which is 96593554528. Anyone who calls will be asked to 
provide their name to the moderator before the start of the meeting. Any public 
comments for the Budget Committee may be addressed to mmyers@cgcc.edu who will 
bring it to their attention.  
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